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Re: NRG Apex Locator

 

Dear Drs Becker and Friedman,

 

Thank you so much for the opportunity to assess the new NRG apex locator. 

 

Whilst I am not in a position to conduct any controlled studies on this product, I have

been able to use it clinically in my endodontic office where I complete on average 5 

cases per day. 

 

I have used the NRG for nearly 3 months. It is without doubt the most reliable apex

locator I have ever come across. I am safely able to use the “Apex” position as my 

reproducible limit of root canal instrumentation. This is always confirmed by paper 

point length determination and in very few instances is the NRG incorrect.

Its small compact size improves its desirability as a chair side product and it can 

easily be clipped to the patient drape so that visually it is within one’s field of view. 

The readout is clear and I particular like the descending light system. 

I wholeheartedly endorse this product which I have no doubt if marketed successfully

will be a “first” for all endodontists and general practitioners who are looking for the 

perfect and the best apex locator available today.

I understand this product is also very cheap to buy in comparison to similar products. 

This can only be advantageous!

 

I look forward to future collaboration with you and any developments in the design

and ease of use which I believe you are working on. 

 

Yours sincerely,

 

 

 

Dr J Webber BDS MS DGDP FICD 

 

 

 


